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We have had a very exciting week in 

Nursery this week as we have had a visitor! 

Andrew the potter has been in to see us to 

explore the wondrous world of clay!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We explored lots of different techniques 

and tools and enjoyed making patterns and 

even modelling our own animals!  

Sign of The Week 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Hayley and Ste, 

who are getting married on Saturday. 

The children made a big wedding card 

and wished her all the very best in    

today’s group time. We looked forward 

to hearing all about the wedding when 

she returns from her honeymoon. 

 SENCO 

We welcome Sara Toomey to Basnett 

Street Nursery School, she is our new   

SENCO. She will be in school every      

Thursday. If you have any SEN concerns 

about your child, please contact Lindsay 

on 01282-457235 to discuss this further. 

Thanks 


